
Exchange Network Grant Update
1. An amended solicitation notice for FY19 Exchange Network Grants was issued on February 22nd. The notice updates information regarding the SDWIS Prime and CMDP opportunity for grant funding reflecting updates to the SDWIS Prime modernization schedule. The updates will result in EN Grant awards being focused on SDWIS Prime / CMDP projects that are ready to proceed immediately and maximizing effective use of EN award funds to support states as they transition to SDWIS Prime and CMDP.
1. Primacy agencies with unused EN grant funding can expect to receive an invite to participate in a community of practice that will explore potential uses of outstanding funding to help them prepare to transition to SDWIS Prime or CMDP: expect a meeting invite soon.
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